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Message from Head teacher: Next week teachers will be calling you to talk about your child’s achievements in

school and how we can work together to support them. You should have all received a slip with a time slot. Please make
sure you are available at your allotted time. The teachers have a maximum of 10 minutes and then will need to make the
next call. If you have any other issues that will take longer please make an appointment to talk at another time.

Dates For Your Diary

Weds 12th May - Classes Plym, Cremyll
& Lynher Parent Consultation Phone
Calls.

Thurs 13th May - Class Tamar Parent
Consuitation Phone Calls.

Fri 28th May - Last day before half term.
Mon 31st May - Fri 4th Jun - Half term.
Mon 7th Jun - Back to school.

Weds 21st Jul - Last day of term.

Thurs 22nd & Fri 23rd Jul - Inset days.

Come and join in with our Fourlanesend
garden project

We meet every other Saturday: next meet
is tomorrow, Saturday 8th May

2-4.30pm.

We are bringing back to life the polytunnel
and raised beds area and hoping to produce
lots of great fruit and veg for all to share.
Using a wide variety of permaculture
methods and sharing knowledge we can
help each other grow healthy, organic fruit
and veg.

Jobs that need doing are fixing fences,
installing water collection, composting raised
beds, planting out seedlings. We will also be
reintroducing hedgehogs with a wildlife
camera to track their progress. If anyone
can help with the following needs, we are
looking for: watering cans, wheelbarrow,
straw bales and manure. ALL WELCOME!

Request for Junk Modelling Materials
Please could class Lynher have any junk

modelling materials - plastic bottles etc by
next Wednesday please as they will be
making boats!

Spare Clothes
If your child gets sent home in a change of

clothes please could you make sure they
are returned to school so that we always
have a supply of clothes available.

BREAKFAST & AFTER SCHOOL
‘ CLUB AT
FOURLANESEND
7.45am-8.45am

; 3:15pm-5:30pm
For more information and to book a
place for your child, please contact the
office. , ~
Places MUST be booked at least 24hrs
inadvance.

Now that the shops are open again just a
reminder about our school uniform.

Our summer uniform is:

- White or pale blue polo shirt

- Blue sweatshirt or cardigan with school logo
- Grey trousers or tailored shorts

- Blue checked summer dress

- Grey or white tights or socks

- Black school shoes

- Only stud earrings

No leggings, trainers, black socks, brightly
coloured socks, black trousers or cardigans.
All of these we have seen creeping in.

If you have recently moved to the school we
do make allowances and do not expect you to
replace items until your children have grown
out of their old uniform.

We are reasonable, we know that washing
machines break, deliveries can be late etc - on
these occasions please make the class
teacher aware.

We will be checking the uniform worn in school
next week.

Violin, Cello & Piano Lessons

Lessons are on Thursday mornings and can
be individual or ensemble.

Joanna Ballard has been teaching music for
many years and loves to share her joy of
music making with children and young peopie.
If you would like to book lessons online please
go to the Cornwall Music Service Trust website
and you can also phone Joanna on
07432640162. If you need instruments they
can be hired for a small fee and can
sometimes be leased free of charge. There
are currently 3 cellos available to hire at a
very good rate or possibly for free.
www.cornwallmusicservicetrust.org/signup

Class News

Class Lynher - We have been learning
about the slave trade and wrote a diary
extract about what it would have been like
to be a slave in the 1800’s. On Wednesday
we went on a long nature walk through
Pigshill Woods and saw the trees we
planted last year. In Science we learnt
about forces and air resistance, we made
parachutes to see how slowly we could get
them to fall. In music we are learning about
beats and repeating rhythms. By Felix

Class Tamar - In DT we made monster
heads controlled by a pneumatic system.
We played benchball in PE with Zoe. In art
we created pictures using natural resources
outside. In pairs we designed a new
product with its own slogan and advertising
campaign. By Henry & Phoebe.J

Class Cremyll - This week we have been
finding fractions of things like pizza. We
have been learning about the Creation
Story and thought about what makes our
wonderful world - we wrote poems about
how amazing the world is. By Max & Elsie

Class Plym - We ate jam tarts and wrote
about how they tasted, smelt, felt etc. We
made potions which gave us magical
powers and in PE we practised log rolls
and egg rolls, taking inspiration from The
Gingerbread Man. By Clara & Alfie.A

ParentPay
Another gentle reminder to check and clear

any overdrawn balances on your
ParentPay accounts. We currently have 24
overdrawn accounts.



